
Frostburg State University offers students the option to have any overpayment refund processed as a direct 
deposit into a checking or savings account. By utilizing direct deposit, student can avoid waiting in long lines to 
receive a refund. Once funds are disbursed to the Billing Office, the refund process is initiated. Whenever a direct 
deposit is sent to the bank for processing an email notification is sent to the student’s FSU email account.  

How do you setup this up for yourself? The process is simple; login to your PAWS account and then click on Self-
Service, Student Center, Open finances or go to My account, and then click Setup Direct Deposit. Make sure you 
have your bank name, transit (routing) number, and your personal account number. It is very important to verify 
your bank account information prior to establishing your direct deposit account. Should the information be 
incorrect or invalid, the University will receive notification from our bank and will then try to contact you to update 
your information. This will delay your refund. If your account information is incorrect or invalid and the Billing 
Office is unable to reach you, a paper check will be issued in place of the direct deposit to meet Federal regulations 
for financial aid disbursement. 

Once you are enrolled in direct deposit the information is retained in your PAWS account until you inactivate or 
change the banking information. 

Should you have any questions about the direct deposit option, please contact the Billing Office at 301-687-4321 
or billingoffice@frostburg.edu. 
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You must click save to have the information setup for your direct deposit.  If you change your mind, simply click on 
the In-Activate and save. Banking information may be changed by typing over your information and then saving 
the new information. 

 


